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instincts alone is able to, overcome the violence of -the

animal instincts from, which no mortal is exempt.
STihe more pliant the soul is under the action of the

Sprtof Jesus Christ, the more does the Christian Spirit
develope and ex:pand. If, on the contrary, the soul
prefers to follow blindly the lead of carnai instincts and
the liglits of mere human wvisdoin, the influence of the
Spirit of jeaus Christ wvi1I go on diminishing within it,
and even be-fore that divine Spirit has been driven forth
by sin, the soul may be said to be gradually losing the
Christian Spirit.

\Ve must use every endeavour to, determine the Divine
Heart of our Lord to diffuse in. abundance, propor-
tionately to our wvauts, in our own Ilearts first, and then
in the hearts of al Christians, that Spirit whicli -vill
renewv the strength of their souis and enable theni to
regenerate the world. *

We must not deceive ourselves: there is no otiier
efficacious reinedy for the evil which is destroying
society.

It is not any giver disorder that is bringing us to ruin,
nor the ambition of any man howvever powerful, nor the
pernirions influence of any depraved writer, nor the
shortcoxuings of nny political administration. These are
ail secondary causes, wvhose influence would not perme-
trate bayond the surface of the bo:ly politic if the body
politic were not being enten away at its vitalsby a mortal
U~vil, fromi whicb ail these outward evils derive their
power for harff. This great evil is the wil hering away
of the Christian Spirit and this decline entails the des-
truction iii miodern society of every moral and religions
sentinment.

No soldier is an honour to his uriiforni nor to his

*Rcgne Social, p. 424.


